
LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
Standard Plans and Specifications Update 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
February 3, 2021 

To: Prospective Proposers 

The following clarifications, revisions, replacements, additions, and/or deletions shall be made a part of 
the above-referenced project. 
 
Item 1) 

The RFP states that “The disciplines addressed in the update should include mechanical, civil, 
electrical, and instrumentation and controls.”  

It is hereby noted that Instrumentation and Control (I&C) standards and specifications are not 
anticipated to be updated under this contract and are being addressed separately. LVMWD’s current 
I&C standards as well as functional specifications for LVMWD’s facilities will be made available to the 
selected consultant, no update is anticipated at this time.  
 
Item 2)  
 The District does not have a standard title block, line weight file, or border file available in CAD. 
These items do not necessarily need to be produced as part of this effort. 
 
Item 3) 
 It is noted that the primary intent of the project is to produce an updated set of standards and 
design guidelines that can be used across District projects. A set of CSI formatted specifications to be 
used across projects is not necessarily needed for this update, though proposals that offer development 
of CSI standards as part of the update will be considered. Creation of CSI specifications should be 
proposed as an optional scope item and not part of the base fee proposed. 
  

 

By: ______________________________________ 
 Oliver Slosser, Senior Engineer 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO BE INCLUDED WITH SEALED PROPOSAL: 

I have read the entirety of Addendum No. 1. 

Signed: ___________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

END OF ADDENDUM #1 


